
From: Doug Bess
To: Kristi Jefferson
Cc: Kathy Rohrich
Subject: Re: Variance request
Date: Monday, January 31, 2022 2:39:33 PM

Fire has no concerns.

Thank you

Doug Bess
Fire Chief
Salida/South Arkansas FPD
(719) 539-2212

Sender and receiver should be mindful that all my incoming and outgoing emails may be
subject to the Colorado Open Records Act, § 24-72-100.1, et seq.

On Mon, Jan 31, 2022 at 11:25 AM Kristi Jefferson <kristi.jefferson@cityofsalida.com>
wrote:

Doug and Kathy,

 

The owner at 200 Wood Avenue has submitted a variance application to
construct a second story accessory dwelling unit on the existing non-conforming
detached garage.  Please review the attached application materials and let me
know if you have any concerns with the requests.

 

Kristi Jefferson

Planner

City of Salida

448 East First Street

Suite 112

Salida, CO 81201

ph: 719-530-2626

fax: 719-539-5271
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